
NEW WEBSITE, NEW COURSES, AND ALWAYS OLD FAVORITES! 
 
Fall 2025 is just around the corner, and so are our courses!  We have, however, a few changes 
which we need to let you know. 
 
We have a brand new website. Our new website address is 
https://maineadulted.org/location/sacopee-valley-adult-education/ 
 
This site will be confusing at first as all Maine adult education sites are now directly connected 
through the Maine Adult Education Association. Therefore, all the tabs at the very top, to include 
“Search for Programs”, will send you to the state site. Our information and tabs, to include 
“Courses”, are part of our site and are found under our Sacopee Valley Adult and Community 
Education logo. In fact (and unfortunately) you will need to scroll down to see our brochure and 
other information. The contact us boxes are only if you do want to email us and looks like it is 
required, but it is not. In fact, you may find it quicker and easier to just email me at 
rpayeur@sad55.org. If you would like to call us at (207) 625-3092 and have to leave a 
message, please note that there is no beep. Just start talking. 
 
Please  note that this website is also new to us as we continue to update and work with it on our 
end. 
 
We also have a new vendor for the online registration piece of our new site. The great 
news is that there are no longer online registration vendor fees! 
 
However, all involved on both the adult education staff side and the adult learner registrants side 
are starting over with the registration process. Therefore if you register online, you will have 
to set up an account. I am sorry. Thankfully, it is a onetime process.  
 

Our friends at Old Orchard Beach/Saco Adult and Community Education have made a 
video to help with this process. They have graciously offered to share it with our site. 

https://youtu.be/pIitlb9OeHQ 
 
The main things to remember about registering for courses are: 
 
  -You will have to set up your account with a password. 
 
  -The birthdate field is now a required field. It is to ensure that adults are registering for 
our courses, so basically to show that you are over 18. Unfortunately, I cannot override 
this field. 
 
  -DO NOT accept the popup from Active Network trying to sign you up for a promotion. 
 
  -The initial procedure is more intense than we all are used to, but it is a one time 
process. 
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Thank you for your patience in this process. Thankfully, lifelong learning is worth the effort! 


